
 
 
May is the month of Mary, when special devotions are performed in honour of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Jesus’s mother. 
My video assembly on how to pray and give thanks to Mary can be found via https://youtu.be/CJWXLiKH_U8. Next 
Friday, Mr Stacey, Mrs Evans and I will hold a live recitation of the Rosary. More information can be found below in 
Catholic Life. We hope you can join us.  
We are also very lucky that Fr Shaun is delivering Mass regularly online. If you would like to join Mass, please go to St 
Mary’s Facebook page and request to become a member. 
I hope the weather stays sunny and you have an opportunity to go outside and get some exercise safely this weekend. As 
always, if you would like to share any good news, celebrations, birthdays, messages or accomplishments with the school 
community, please write to newsletter@stjosephs.rbkc.sch.uk.  
We wish you all a safe and happy weekend. 

Happy birthday to Enrique in  

Year 2, Benedetta in Year 3 and  

Royd in Year 5 who celebrated  

this week! 

 

Stunning Family Trees 

Children in Reception were tasked with 

creating 3D family trees out of paper, paint, 

cardboard and photographs. One child’s 

family really enjoyed the project and were so 

proud with their finished result, it is now on 

display in their front room. 

A Closer Look at Creepy-Crawlies 

Two brothers at St Joseph’s have been observing some 
insects and bugs using the magnifier tool that one of them 
received for his birthday last week. They can measure 
insects’ sizes and see  
details on their bodies. So 
far they have watched  
ants, spiders and a  
grasshopper. 

The family hope to find 
more insects when  
scouring the grass in  
Battersea Park this  
weekend. 

 

     Special Places to Pray 

Children and families have  
set up their own prayer  
tables at home, similar to the 
ones in classrooms at St  
Joseph’s. Prayer tables  
provide a place to reflect,  
thank God for all the good in  
the world and ask for help  
and guidance when we  
need it most.  
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Attendance  

 

 

 

We’re all living and learning differently right now, so it’s 
important to keep connected. 
Sky Academy Studios is challenging St Joseph's pupils to 
create a video to tell your lockdown story and share 
how you’re feeling during the coronavirus pandemic. 
Upload your entries by Monday 29th June for a chance 
to win a free filming kit for the school. Some entries 
may also be featured on Sky News. 
This is a fantastic opportunity so don’t miss out, take 
part today.  
For more information, head to the  
website to download free resources: 
https://www.skyacademystudios.com 
/keepconnected  

Our Wednesday Word for this week which 
links in with the Sunday Gospel is: 

Year 1 
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ROSARY 

 

Year 1 have been learning  
about fiction and non-fiction  
books. Fiction books tell us  
imagined stories whereas non-fiction books provide 
information and facts. The children identified lots 
of features in non-fiction books such as titles, 
headings, diagrams and a glossary. They then 
looked at their own non -fiction books and created 
a fact file.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giulia 

 

 

 

  

Year 1 

Children’s 

Work 

 

Who’s Who at St Joseph’s: Ms Lamb 

Miss Lamb is our Year 1 teacher.  
She was born in Pietermaritzburg,  
South Africa and studied at the  
University of South Africa. She has 
been a teacher for 10 years. During 
lockdown she has been able to  
catch up with family and friends  
online and spent lots of quality 
time with her husband. She has  
also learnt more about gardening!  
Lockdown has helped her to 
appreciate all the things she loves 
to do. She misses the children very  
much and cannot wait to see them again. 

 

Mrs Wyatt, Mr Stacey and Mrs Evans would like to invite 
you to join us for a live recitation of the Rosary at 4pm 
on Friday 22nd May via Zoom.  
If you would like to join us, please confirm via email to 
info@stjosephs.rbkc.sch.uk by the end of Thursday 21st 
May. Joining instructions will be sent via email at 
lunchtime on Friday 22nd May.  
If you would like any intentions to be made during this 
time, please also email them to the above email 
address.  
Whether you are able to join us or not, we will still keep 
you in our prayers. We do hope you are able to join us 
so that we can be together in prayer. 

One family at St Joseph’s baked  
this beautiful chocolate pavlova 
this week to help raise money for 
the NHS. Mum entered the cake  
into a bake off competition at  
her work which was judged on  
looks only. All the entry fees  
were donated to the NHS. 
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